ROUND ROBIN BRIDGE TOURNAMENT

April 2018

Dear Friends,

The 24th MYSTIC & NOANK LIBRARY BENEFIT BRIDGE TOURNAMENT will start June 1, 2018 and continue through November 30, 2018. Our tournament coordinator is Ken Levy. The entry fee is \$25 per player. You may pick up extra copies of this letter to share with your bridge-playing friends who might like to join in.

In early June, you will receive an information packet including a list of the pairs in your flight, a suggested schedule for playing, score sheets and instructions. The suggested schedule usually works well; however, hosting can be flexible to suit the needs of the players. Your partner will remain the same throughout the tournament, and you will play against the other pairs. You and your partner will host one table three or four times and be entertained in other homes for the rest of the matches. Individual matches may be played at any time during the tournament and do not have to be played in the order they are printed.

The tournament runs for six months. We suggest that you contact others in your flight soon to establish playing dates for your games. If you plan to be away for any length of time, please notify others in your flight who might be trying to reach you. Substitutes are permitted.

Ken may be reached at (860) 572-9006 or kenplevy@sbcglobal.net if you have any questions. Checks for the \$25 entry fee should be made payable to the Mystic & Noank Library

and received at the Library by Monday, May 14. Your donation is tax-deductible. Good Luck! Name______ Tel #_____ Partner's Name______ Tel #_____ _____email__ Address () Must play evenings Prefer to play evenings) Must play afternoons Prefer to play afternoons) No preference New to Library Bridge))

_\$25.00 Check enclosed from each player payable to Mystic & Noank Library